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In order to keep the field maintained members are required to take a turn mowing. Members who are 
above or below the age requirement (60 or older, or under 18), or have a medical condition that would 
prevent mowing, or have chosen the option of opting out for a fee, will not have to mow. The Board of 
Directors will determine if a member should be exempt for any other reason.

The  mowing season will run from March to October or as otherwise determined by the Field Marshal. 
Mowing will include but not be limited to the following areas: Flying Field, Pit Area, Pavilion and 
Spectator Areas, and all other areas that are normally mowed. Weed whipping around all objects on the 
field will also be required.

When joining or renewing club membership the member will have the option to mow or opt out of 
mowing for a fee of $75. This fee will be collected with the membership dues and field maintenance 
fee at the time of sign-up. New members that join after Oct 1st will have the option for the following 
year.

The Field Marshal will be in charge of assigning members to the mowing dates and will notify the 
member when it’s their time to mow. Members may request a date that they would like to mow but 
only at the time of membership sign-up. If there is a conflict with the date the member is to mow the 
member must contact the Field Marshal at least 1 week in advance so a replacement can be found and 
another date assigned. The mowing schedule is to be posted on the club website and at the club field. 
This schedule will be kept up to date at both locations as changes are made.

If the member does not mow when scheduled, other than weather related, or extenuating circumstance, 
the member will be assessed the $75 opt out fee. Said member will not be allowed to re-join the club 
until the outstanding balance is paid. If weather related and no re-scheduling is available to the member 
then the member does not have to pay opt out fee.

Any and all exceptions to the above are at the discretion of the Board of Directors.


